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   March 1, 2020                                                                    Southern NH Planning Commission

                  

Media
Blast

Greetings! 
 
Below you will find the dates of upcoming public meetings and
events taking place throughout our region. For more information on
these meetings, please contact SNHPC. 
 
Sincerely,
 
Sylvia von Aulock
Southern NH Planning Commission

U.S. Census Minigrants Available
Applications due March 6, 2020: 

The NH Funders Forum, in collaboration with Granite United Way, is
accepting applications to support community-based efforts to ensure the
Census 2020 Complete Count efforts successfully represent NH, especially
hard-to-count populations. 

For more information, download the complete application here or
contact William Maddocks, NH Complete Count
Consultant: BillNHCCC@gmail.com. Cell: 508-574-3285.

2020 AARP Community Challenge Grants Available
Applications due April 1, 2020: 

The AARP Community Challenge provides small grants to fund "quick-
action" projects that can help communities become more livable for people
of all ages. Applications are being accepted for projects to improve
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housing, transportation, public space, technology ("smart cities"), civic
engagement and more.

For more information, please visit
https://www.aarp.org/livable-communities/community-
challenge/info-2020/2020-challenge.html 

General John Stark Scenic Byway Meeting
March 3, 2020 - Gen. John Stark Scenic Byway Meeting - 2:30 PM (Town
Office, 16 Main St., Goffstown) 

For more information, please contact
Adam Hlasny at 669-4664.

Hooksett Hazard Mitigation Meeting #1
March 4, 2020 - Hooksett Hazmit Meeting #1 - 10:00 AM (Town Office, 35
Main St., Hooksett)  

The Southern NH Planning Commission will be working with the Town of
Hooksett to update its Hazard Mitigation Plan as required by the Federal
Emergency Management Agency (FEMA). 

A Hazard Mitigation Plan Update Committee must be established and host
at least three public meetings to collaborate on the updated plan.

For more information, please contact
Madeleine DiIonno at 669-4664.

Executive Committee Meeting
March 5, 2020 - Executive Committee - 7:30 AM (Belmont Hall)  
 
April 2, 2020 - Executive Committee - 7:30 AM (Belmont Hall) 
 
For more information, please contact
Sylvia von Aulock at 669-4664.

2020 CEDS Visioning Sessions
March 9, 2020 - CEDS Visioning Session - 5:00 PM (The Stone Church,
Newmarket)

March 11, 2020 - CEDS Visioning Session - 9:00 AM (Nashua City
Hall)

As part of the 2020 planning process, the Regional Economic
Development Center  (REDC) is holding visioning sessions for the
Comprehensive Economic Development Strategy (CEDS). 

Please click here to view
our website

  
Like us on Facebook! 

  
To follow us on Twitter 

click below:    
twitter.com/snhpc

  
*         *         *

  
Mission Statement 

 
   As part of 

Southern New Hampshire
Planning Commission's

(SNHPC's) efforts 
to improve communication
and awareness among its

region's municipalities, we
have developed this monthly

email update to keep
constituents better informed

of events in the area.
Awareness of these

upcoming events will
provide recipients

with new opportunities to
learn about and get

involved with the region.
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http://www.twitter.com/snhpc
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The purpose is to gather public and municipal input on the goals,
opportunities and weaknesses of our region and come up with economic
development priorities to be addressed over the next five years. 

For more information or to register, please visit
https://www.redc.com/ceds

NH Lower Merrimack Valley Stormwater Coalition
March 12, 2020 - NH Lower Merrimack Valley Stormwater Coalition
Meeting - 1:00 PM (Nashua Regional Planning Commission office, 30 Temple
St., Nashua) 

April 9, 2020 - NH Lower Merrimack Valley Stormwater Coalition
Meeting- 1:00 PM (Nashua Regional Planning Commission office, 30 Temple
St., Nashua) 

For more information, please contact
Zachary Swick at 669-4664.

Upper Lamprey Scenic Byway Meeting
March 17, 2020 - Upper Lamprey Scenic Byway Meeting - 2:30 PM
(George B. White Bldg., 8 Raymond Rd., Deerfield) 

For more information, please contact
Adam Hlasny at 669-4664.

LCHIP Workshop - RSVP Needed
March 18, 2020 - Land & Community Heritage Investment Program
(LCHIP) Workshop - 12:00 PM (SNHPC Conference Room) 
 
The New Hampshire Land and Community Heritage Investment Program
(LCHIP) has been providing matching grants for land conservation and
historic preservation since 2000.  To date, $3.2 million have been awarded
by LCHIP to projects in ten of the municipalities in the SNHPC region. 

LCHIP's Executive Director, Dijit Taylor, will discuss LCHIP-supported
projects in the SNHPC area. She will also explain what is required to seek
LCHIP funding and provide insider tips to successful LCHIP grant
applications.

Pizza will be provided!

For more information, or to RSVP, please contact 
Cam Prolman at 669-4664 or cprolman@snhpc.org.

Technical Advisory Committee Meeting
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March 19, 2020 - TAC Meeting - 9:30 AM (SNHPC Conference Room) 

April 16, 2020 - TAC Meeting - 9:30 AM (SNHPC Conference Room) 
 
For more information, please contact 
Nate Miller at 669-4664.

SNHPC Monthly Meeting
March 24, 2020 - SNHPC Monthly Meeting - 11:30 AM (SNHPC
Conference Room) 
 
April 28, 2020 - SNHPC Monthly Meeting - 11:30 AM (SNHPC Conference
Room) 
 
For more information, please contact
Sylvia von Aulock at 669-4664.

Robert Frost/Old Stagecoach Scenic Byway Meeting
March 30, 2020 - Robert Frost/Old Stagecoach Scenic Byway Meeting -
7:00 PM (Derry Municipal Center, 14 Manning St.) 

For more information, please contact
Adam Hlasny at 669-4664.

Southern NH Planning Commission
The SNHPC region includes the City of Manchester and the towns of
Auburn, Bedford, Candia, Chester, Deerfield, Derry, Francestown,
Goffstown, Hooksett, Londonderry, New Boston, Weare and
Windham. The main functions of SNHPC are to increase communication;
promote intergovernmental cooperation and coordination between
planning boards and local officials; promote coordinated development of
the region; prepare and adopt regional plans, including policies and
strategies for the region; and perform other acts or functions as deemed
appropriate to fulfill its duties.  
 
SNHPC is governed by a Board of Commissioners, 48 local representatives
from our 14 member communities. The Commissioners are appointed by
the governing bodies of the member municipalities upon the
recommendation of their respective planning boards, as outlined in RSA
36:46. An Executive Committee, consisting of 14 commissioners, is elected
from the membership of the full Board of Commissioners to provide
overall policy direction and guidance, and to administer the Commission's
financial and operational affairs. An Executive Director is appointed by the
Commission to manage and supervise the day-to-day operations of the
Commission and its staff under the general direction provided by the
Executive Committee and the Board of Commissioners.       



3/26/2020 Constant Contact

https://campaign-ui.constantcontact.com/campaign/campaigns/list 5/5

 
Sylvia von Aulock 
Executive Director

The Southern NH Planning Commission, 438 Dubuque Street, Manchester, NH 03102
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